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July 2, 2024 
 
Mayor & Council 
Municipality of Temagami 
 
Temagami Curls has recently registered as a Not-for-Profit Corporation; we operated a successful curling 
league from January to March 2024.  We were able to attract 19 members our first season and offered 
weekly curling for 4 teams. This coming season we are planning on increasing our membership to 28 and 
will have 6 teams curling weekly as well we will increase our curling season to begin in late October 2024 
to March 2025 with the plan to have at least one bonspiel during the season. 
 
The opportunity to bring curling back to Temagami has been an economic benefit to the Municipality of 
Temagami - Parks and Recreation; our curlers are paying membership fees to rent the arena ice weekly 
and the curlers generously supported the Arena Canteen weekly. 
 
Curling has brought social and recreational benefits back to our community during the winter season. 
 
Temagami Curls is requesting a donation from the Municipality of $1,000.00 towards the purchase of 3 
Traditional Scoreboards for the arena that will cost approximately $2,000.00.  There are currently 2 
scoreboards at the arena that have no numbers and are in need of replacement. (They were unusable 
last season.) 
 
We thank you for your consideration. 
 
Debbie Morrow 
Chair 
Temagami Curls 
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